From:

To: Records Department
Subject: [EXTERNAL] APPLICATION NO: DA2023/0130
Date: Monday, 10 July 2023 8:48:28 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

Hi Council,

My name is Brian and | live in and I've been
informed that there is a plan to build a large waste transfer system at 109A Church
Street, Lidcombe

| have to say I'm extremely disappointed and disgusted that there is even a consideration to
do this

My wife and | moved into this area last Nov due to the great potential of starting a family and
proximity to the CBD and now this is at risk due to this potential decision

| don't even have to go into the reasons why this is a bad idea cause it's so obvious but to
name a few:

- More traffic congestion
- Disgusting Ordour
- Proximity to residential housing and schools

I would highly recommend the council to scrap this idea and look at other ways to benefit the
community

Regards
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